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Ida Tassens

From: Julie Balducchi <JB@pharma.be> on behalf of Caroline Ven 

<caroline.ven@pharma.be>

Sent: donderdag 4 november 2021 09:38

To: Bart De Moor

Subject: RWE info session 20.10.21

Dear Prof. De Moor, 
 

On behalf of the members of pharma.be, Karen Crabbe, Julie Gusman and myself, I would like to warmly 

thank you for your presentation during the pharma.be event " Info Session on Real World Data and 

Evidence” last October 20th. 
 

This info session has clearly shown that real-world data has become a top policy priority at regional, national 

and European levels. We feel inspired with the new initiatives, ideas and visions that were presented and 

are so pleased to see the huge efforts that are currently made in our country to build an exemplary well-

structured real world data environment.  
 

The session of October 20th was very successful with almost 140 participants (on site and on line), which 

once again proves the importance of collaboration between the academic world, the authorities and the 

pharmaceutical industry. We hope that by organizing such sessions, we contribute to bringing together the 

various stakeholders in real world data collection. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

Caroline Ven 

CEO 

 

 

Julie Balducchi 

Event Manager 
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